December 11, 2024
Text Vote

Todd Whaley got two estimates to place signs at the entrances of the retention area to keep unattended children out of the area.

Tri-State Graphics bid over $660 to print and place the two signs.
Mr. Frank Lloyed got a lower bid and we voted to go with that bid.

December 18, 2024
Text Vote

Ms. Mary Ann volunteered to replace the flowers in the front bed that were damaged in the freeze in November. We agreed to reimburse her the cost of the flowers. AGS is closed during the holidays, so Mary offered to do this for the neighborhood. Todd made a motion and it was a unanimous yes.
